
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Wednesday, December 30, 2020 10:41 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
Fwd: To CLK Docket 20200226 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200226. 

Angela Calhoun 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.ST A TE.FL.US> 
Date: Dec 30, 2020 9:23 AM 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20200226 
To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: 

From: LESLIE OHARA <bchhouse11l@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 2:33 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: sewers in the Cape Haze subdivision in Charlotte County. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/30/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13802-2020 

I am writing to you to ask you to reject the application by Environmental Utilities, LLC (EU) to install 
sewers in the Cape Haze subdivision in Charlotte County. 

As the owner of 3 properties in this area, I'm greatly disturbed that this project would even be 
considered. 

EU is a start up company without the requisite experience to manage the projected sewer system 
construction and subsequent operation. 

They have not demonstrated, to the affected areas, that they have the necessary financial 
wherewithal to build out this system and then manage it on an ongoing basis. 

Further, they have no firm idea as to the cost of the system or the costs to the individual 
homeowners. No provision is being made to allow those residents who would be hurt financially to 
make payments over time. Nor is there any information available to us about any grants to defray the 
costs to us. 

Cape Haze is in the Charlotte County Utilities (CCU) service area and as such if sewers are to be 
installed they should be done under the auspices of CCU. 

However, we dispute the generalized findings in the 2017 Charlotte County Sewer study as to the 
need to remove our septic tanks and replace them with sewers. 
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Thank you for your assistance,  
Leslie OHara  
342 Green Dolphin Dr.  
225 Spaniards Rd  
565 Green Dolphin Rd South  
   


